
Dear Sir/Madam,

…Redacted… My family have been playing on Jessel Green at least once a 
week and I can not believe that there are now plans to build on this lovely 
family green.

I believe the reason Debden has become such a nice and healthy place to 
live is because of our green spaces, with Jessel Green being the central point 
of Debden.

We are all hoping that the people in a position to take Jessel Green of the 
table will come to their senses and realise there are other (and better) spaces 
to be built on before it is too late.

Yours Sincerely

Mrs A Hughes


